
WEATHER ADVISORY NO. 35

For: Southwest Monsoon
Issued at:5:00 AM, 19 September 2024

Heavy rainfall outlook due to the Southwest Monsoon
Forecast
accumulated
rainfall

Intense to
Torrential
(>200 mm)

Heavy to Intense
(100 – 200 mm)

Moderate to Heavy
(50 – 100 mm)

Today (September
19) - Zambales and Bataan Pangasinan, Occidental Mindoro, and Calamian

Islands
Tomorrow
(September 20)  - - Ilocos Region, Zambales, and Bataan

Saturday
(September 21) - - Batanes, Babuyan Islands, and Ilocos Norte

Forecast rainfall are generally higher in elevated or mountainous areas. Under these conditions, flooding and
rain-induced landslides are expected especially in areas that are highly or very highly susceptible to these
hazards as identified in hazard maps and in localities that experienced considerable amounts of rainfall for the past
several days.

The public and disaster risk reduction and management offices concerned are advised to take all necessary
measures to protect life and property. PAGASA Regional Services Divisions may issue Heavy Rainfall Warnings,
Rainfall/Thunderstorm Advisories, and other severe weather information specific to their areas of responsibility as
appropriate.

Unless significant changes occur, the next Weather Advisory will be issued at 11:00 AM today.
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